
 

 

 
 

Newsletter August 2024 
 

Welcome to our first newsletter 
We want Herfordshire and west Essex to be a great place for research, innovation and evaluation 
to help us work together for a healthier future.  
 

A big thank you to all of our residents who take part in research  
You help us generate new knowledge so that we can better meet your health and social care 
needs.   
 

Thank you to the 11,662  
volunteers who supported 222 
research studies from 103 
locations covering 25 different 
services.  

 
We have developed our first Research, Innovation and Evaluation Strategy 
• Use the benefits of research, innovation and evaluation to better meet our population needs. 
• Ensure that research, evidence, innovation and evaluation underpin the way we enhance, 

transform or devise services. 
• Ensure that the voice of all our residents inform what we do. 
 
You will be able to see our full strategy on our website that is currently under development soon. 
 
 
 
Want to know more or have any comments please send us an email to  
hweicbhv.researchandinnovation@nhs.net 
 
You can find more information about taking part in research on the following 
 #BePartofResearch website https://bepartofresearch.nihr.ac.uk/  
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